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ONLINE CONTENT 

LSRD-SIS’s long standing “Website of the Month” service, for which our current Vice Chair Keiko Okuhara 
sends out a monthly email to the LSRD-SIS community with an online resource and corresponding record, 
continues to be very popular with our members.  

BLACK LIVES MATTER AND SUPPORT FOR GEORGE A. STRAIT SCHOLARSHIP FUND  

The LSRD-SIS board and members have committed to make a perpetual annual donation to the George A. 
Strait Scholarship & Fellows Program in the amount of $300.  

MEMBERSHIP AND LEADERSHIP 

LSRD-SIS membership increased by 33 members during the 2021-202 year. As of June 1, 2022, our 
section has 241 members.  It is a significant increase considering that LSRD-SIS is a smaller section. This 
increase hopefully establishes an upward trend in membership numbers going forward.   

SUMMARY  

In general, 2021-2022 has been a successful and productive year for LSRD-SIS. We continue, however, to 
struggle with low-member involvement and with differentiating and redirecting LSRD-SIS’s focus from other 
sections. These challenges may continue in the coming year.  Fortunately, we have a core group of active 
members and leaders who are dedicated to making LSRD-SIS a distinct and visible group, responsive to 
the needs of its members, a group which 
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